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From: WV Licensing < .police.uk>  
Sent: 01 September 2022 08:52 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: [External]: Premises Application - Pendeford Bar & Grill, Blaydon Road, Wolverhampton, WV9 5NP - 
PRE1490 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  
Hi,  
 
West Midlands police wish to make representations regarding this application under all four of the licensing 
objectives; Prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Safety, Protecting Children from Harm and The Prevention of 
Public Nuisance. As per Section 16 of the Licensing Act 2003 (1) The following person may apply for a premise 
license (a) a person who carries on or proposes to carry on a business which involves the use of a premises for the 
licensable activities to which the application relates. The brewery do not give the applicant use of their premises and 
therefore he will not be able to continue to carry on a business that involves use of the premises. As the brewery 
have not agreed a lease tenancy agreement with the applicant to use their premises, the applicant will not be able 
to uphold the Licensing Objectives.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Aimee Taylor 
Licensing & Regulatory Officer 
West Midlands Police 
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